MAY 23 2012

Senate of Hennsyloania

MEMORANDUM

TO: ALL SENATORS

FROM: SENATOR CHARLES T. McILHINNEY, JR. WJ 7/ 'V’ Mé
DATE: May 23, 2012

RE: Co-Sponsorship Memo #30

In the near future, I plan to introduce legislation that will provide added convenience for
consumers and increase revenues to the state while continuing to maintain the current wholesale
purchasing system under the Liquor Control Board. My licensing reform proposal seeks to
expand the retail sale of wine and spirits and to expand the ability of beer distributors to obtain
an additional license.

My proposal would create a special wine and spirits retail license. This license would
allow for the sale of wine and spirits, in any quantity, at one licensed location. This will greatly
expand choices for consumers who can shop for wine and spirits at places in addition to liquor
stores. In addition, current law prohibits a beer distributor from owning multiple licenses. My
proposal would allow a beer distributor to obtain an additional type of license.

I believe these reforms will greatly benefit consumers while at the same time preserving
our current system. If you are interested in cosponsoring this legislation, please call my office at
7-7305 or email Gail Reinard at greinard(@pasen.gov.




